September is Prostate Cancer
Awareness Month

This important event is part of our efforts to
raise awareness during Prostate Cancer
Awareness Month.

It's open to men aged 40 and above who
have not yet been assessed for prostate
cancer.

Early detection plays a critical role in prostate
cancer outcomes, and we're proud to offer
this opportunity as part of our commitment
to community health.

If you have any questions prior to the event,
please don't hesitate to reach out.

We look forward to welcoming you on
September 6.

Mens Health Fair

Saturday, September 6, 2025 at 9AM

Sponsored by the London Prostate Cancer Support Group and The EIR Centre

To Register:

Scan the QR code and
submit the short form

online or contact
the EIR Centre.

Phone: (226) 289-6644
Email: info@eirhealing.ca

Men'’s Health Fair
and Screen Location:
711 Oxford Street West
London, Ontario, N6H 1V1




